
NEWS RELEASE: Feb. 5, 2011 
 

County road crews resume snow plowing 
 
After a brief rest, Greene County Highway Department crews are back at work today, 
clearing the latest round of snowfall from county roadways. 
 
Greene County Highway Administrator Dan Smith said all 32 of the county’s plow trucks 
are in operation again today, clearing away about 4 inches of snow that fell overnight. 
 
“The sun is really helping us out today,” said Smith. “We’re going to try to hit all the 
county streets again today.” 
 
Smith reminds resident to not park on the street while snowplows are operating, as it is 
difficult to maneuver around parked vehicles.  
 
For more information, call the Greene County Highway Department at 417-831-3591; or 
Jenny Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information Officer, at 417-224-5510. 
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